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July 24th, 2022 

17th Sunday in Ordinary Time   

 

Summer Vibes  

 
Sacraments: Contact the Parish Office via email 
info@holyfamilyfernie.ca and we will reply to your email request 

accordingly. We will be happy to send the forms via email.  

 
 
 
 

 
Support the Fernie Family Garden this July 

 
“We are excited to announce that Fernie Family Garden has been selected for Fernie Brewing's "Cheers To 

Charity" program for the month of July! 
 
 
 

• Every time someone orders a taster flight of Fernie Brewing's selection of 
beer 

• the proceeds go towards the charity of the month.  Fernie Family Garden. 
 

Thank you, Fernie Brewing, for choosing to support our Accessible 

Pathway Project, which will be built towards the end of this summer.”  

Click here: Brewing's Cheers to Charity Information.  -Tanya Thurmeier- 

 

 

 

Pastor: Fr. David John Office Administrator: Lucrecia Lynch 

Church: 501- 4th Avenue, Fernie 

   Parish Office and Family Centre: 521 -4th Avenue, Fernie 

PO BOX 519, Fernie, BC V0B 1M0 

Office hours: Tuesdays to Fridays from 9am to 1pm 

Telephone: 250 423-6127 

   Email: info@holyfamilyfernie.ca Website: www.holyfamilyfernie.ca 

   Holy Family Parish is organized together with St. Michael, Sparwood   and St. Bernard’s Elkford.

 

mailto:info@holyfamilyfernie.ca
https://ferniebrewing.com/our-culture/cheers-to-charity/
mailto:info@holyfamilyfernie.ca
http://www.holyfamilyfernie.ca/


Obituary 
Holy Family Parish sends deepest sympathy. Prayer for Yolanda Aquila and 

Family. 

Yolanda Aquila Obituary 
Click here 

 
 

Church Cleaners 
 

July 25th, 2022, to August 8th, 2022 
Anne Majic, M. DeGuzman & Veronica Eustace 

 

Set up and take down 
 

Saturday, July 23rd, 2022 
Alice Aylward Nally 

 

Readers 
 

Saturday. July 23rd, 2022 
 Adele Minto  

Support Ukraine 

 

 
Development & Peace: 
 
https://www.devp.org/en/blog/our-ukraine-emergency-fundraising-qa/  The donation button 
is on the home page, and one has to “Select a Cause” which brings up: “Emergency – 
Ukraine.” 
 
 
 Also, the Eparchy of Edmonton is offering matching donations https://eparchy.com/donate/  

 

HFP Endowment Fund
Holy Family has established an endowment Fund to help fund the upkeep our landmarked 
building in Fernie. We depend on the generosity of the congregation. If you would like to 
pledge or make a donation to worthy projects that are planned in 2022. 

Please contact: 
 

Mary Giuliano at maryg2@telus.net or 
Anne Magic at anne.majic@gmail.com

 

July 16th, 2022 

 

Weekly Donation: 

$380.00 

Weekly Target: 

$1,300.00 

 

POF 2022 

Goal: $19,250.00 

Up to date 

$3,790 .00

 

FINANCE 
COLLECTIONS 

https://www.cherishedmemoriesfs.com/obituary/Yolanda-AQUILA
https://www.devp.org/en/blog/our-ukraine-emergency-fundraising-qa/
https://eparchy.com/donate/
mailto:maryg2@telus.net
mailto:anne.majic@gmail.com


Mass time in Fernie. Saturdays at 5pm 

Broadcasted at the same time. 

 

Communion after Mass in Fernie 

for those who cannot join Mass inside the Church 

6:00pm to 6:30 pm.

Holy Family Parish. Interac e-transfer Donations 

When you are sending an Interac e-Transfer donation. 
Please send them to: 

etransfer.hfpfernie@nelsondiocese.org 
 

Please include your envelope # 
Indicate clearly to which fund the donation is to be directed in 

the message box of the e-transfer. 
 

 
For example: Sunday Offering, Special Church Care, 

Christmas, New Years, and/or one of the Ordered Collections, 
or if is to be split between two or more of these. 

Donations will be automatically deposited directly in the Holy 
Family Parish bank account when the transfer is made.

              Password is NOT required to make the transfer. 

Office Space Available 
Please contact the Parish office at (250) 423-6127 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pilgrimage of Faith 

Our Pilgrimage of Faith Appeal is now underway in our parish – We are grateful to all those who have 
donated.  Every gift is important. Our parish goal is $19,250.00 and we are counting on 100% 

participation.  Remember to fill out your pledge card and drop it along with a cheque/cash in the collection 
or donate via e-transfer to: etransfer.pof@nelsondiocese.org  or online via Canada Helps at Canada Helps: 

https://www.canadahelps.org/en/dn/24360 

For more information on how to give contact the Pilgrimage of Faith office at the Pastoral Centre at 250-
448-2725 ext. 240 or email appeals@nelsondiocese.org or logon to the Nelson Diocese website 

https://www.nelsondiocese.org/ and click on the ‘Donate Now’ button .  

 

The Pilgrimage of Faith now has a QR code for donations to the Appeal 

 

You can also use the QR code shown here to make a donation via credit 

 

mailto:etransfer.hfpfernie@nelsondiocese.org
https://www.canadahelps.org/en/dn/24360
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